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06 APR 21
From:
Commander, Navy Personnel Command
To:

LCDR XXXX X. XXXXXX, USN
Subj:
LETTER OF INTENT

1.
Permanent Change of Station (PCS) orders are being prepared to detach you in (MONTH, YEAR), from (DETACHING COMMAND), (CITY), (STATE), UIC: (UIC) to report for duty in (MONTH, YEAR) to (COMMAND NAME), (BASE or Facility), (CITY), (STATE), UIC:  XXXXX.  This letter is provided to facilitate timely arrangement of some administrative and personal requirements associated with your move.  Specifically, this letter allows you (or your current command) to initiate, as needed, overseas/sea duty screening, special programs screening, passports, and security clearance requests.  You may use this letter to notify housing and childcare facilities at your ultimate duty station of your pending arrival; however, your position on associated waiting lists will still be subject to the appropriate local guidance.  This planned assignment is still subject to change; therefore, you should not make any irrevocable commitments prior to receipt of your official PCS orders.

2.
No accounting data is provided with this letter and there is no authority to obligate funds until written orders are received.  This letter does not authorize movement of household goods or privately owned vehicles.  Personnel Support Detachments are not authorized to issue travel documents/tickets, and the member (or their agent) is not authorized to incur indebtedness to the government.

3.
Navy Personnel Command point of contact is LCDR XXXXX X. XXXXXX, Detailer, PERS-46C, at COMM:  (901) 874-4146/DSN:  882-4146.

A. F. SCARPINO 

By direction

Enclosure (1)
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